
December 19, 2011 
     
Mr. David W. Danner      
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Petition to reconsider the authority granted to Hope Source / Yakima Transit 
 in TC-111928 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

We would like the commission to review its findings granted under TC-111928 and have 
attached our formal request and reasoning that supports this request. 

If you have any questions about this filing, please contact me at (360) 543-9369 or via 
email at Richard@airporter.com 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Richard Johnson 
Wickkiser International Companies 
1416 Whitehorn Street 
Ferndale,  WA  98248 
 
360-543-9369 


